
July 9, 2012 

FROM THE DESK OF 

ALFRED BROOKS 

Charles Lyman 
Marketing 
Kapura General Contractors
339 Cooke Street 
Plainville, CT 06062 

Dear Charles, 

I am writing to you to let you know how pleased I am with Kapura 
General Contractors. They are very professional and desired to get my 
home back to the way it was before the fire and better if possible. They 
did manage to make it better. It is like a new home. Even small details 
were taken care of to my satisfaction. I would definitely recommend 
Kapura to any one in need of their help. 

Sincerely yours, 

� 
Alfred "Barney" Brooks 




